
Sterling Montessori LHU Board
DEI Committee Report
February 11, 2022

February 7, 2022
In attendance: Justin Tosco, Kim Elliott, Josie Spreher, Liz Macaulay, Kristin Walker, Cathy Constantine, Dwayne Jones, Sydney Bullock, Sara Stinnette, Jenny Lanzen, Kyle Munn, Jeff

MEAC-Equity Audit
Nine committee members completed the survey, and Sara aggregated the results. There were 26 questions where the answers widely varied, so we began discussing these to determine the appropriate category for each one. We were able to get through five questions before time ran out. We formed a sub-committee (Sara, Josie, and Dwayne) to look at the remaining questions to determine the categories. Sara will aggregate all of the questions to determine which areas need further attention from the committee. We will look at these in the March meeting along with the SWOT data from Elizabeth and Kyle.

Next meeting - Monday, March 7, 2022 at 4:15

Respectfully submitted
February 11, 2022
Kim Elliott
